
 

 
 

Checkpoint Strikeforce Campaign 
“Over The Limit – Under Arrest”  

 
 

During August, your Caroline County Sheriff’s Office will be participating in the nationwide 
“Operation Checkpoint Strike Force” program.  During this program, the Mid-Atlantic States 

will participate in a special “Rural Enforcement” program targeting drinking & driving. 
 

Agencies have been asked to target enforcement of DUI/DUID, speed, and seat belt usage, 
paying special attention to rural roadways through the use of extra patrols and checkpoints. 

 These roadways have statistically been the deadliest in Virginia and Nationwide.  
   

We will concentrate our initial focus on the weekend of August 22, 23, 24, 2008, in the following 
manner: 

 Friday, August 22, 2008 – emphasis on “HAPPY HOUR” enforcement, between 5 
p.m. and 8 p.m. 

 Saturday, August 23, 2008 – emphasis on normal “DUI/DUID” patrol times 
between 10 p.m. and 3 a.m. 

 Sunday, August 24, 2008 – emphasis on “EARLY MORNING” enforcement 
between the times of 7 a.m. and noon. 

 
“Don’t Drink and Drive!  The life you save might be your own!” 

A . A. “Tony” Lippa, Jr. 
Sheriff, Caroline County 
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